
Old Business 

Attached are two pages of questions which have been submitted to the VM’s office, 
either directly during our first meeting, or via Trustee DeRose after our last meeting 
which need to be answered.


New Business 

Report from Trustee DeRose on ACE meetings

Report from Trustee DeRose and PJ on Sea Wall meeting

Discussion of County grant money for Anita Lane and Halstead Ave bridges

Discussion of river gauges/cameras/alarms to make a recommendation to the BOT

Discussion of Jefferson Ave parking lot.


